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Erratum - Comparison of retention forces with 
various fabrication methods and materials in 
double crowns
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The article ‘Comparison of  retention forces with various fabrication methods and materials in double 
crowns’ authored by Melahat Çelik Güven, Meral Tuna, Ergun Bozdağ, Gizem Nur Öztürk, and Gulsen 
Bayraktar, published in August issue [Vol 9, No 4] of  The Journal of  Advanced Prosthodontics (2017), 
has an erratum.
In the above article, the financial grant has been erroneously omitted, so it would be disclosed as below.
Funding: This study was supported by the Research Fund of  Istanbul University. Project No. 50058.

The Journal of  Advanced Prosthodontics apologizes to the readers for this error.
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